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I do not have anything further to add to my earlier
memorandum on the McCarthy Road right-of-way. I do not believe
that litigation will result in a right-of-way width greater than
100 feet. If DOT/PF Headquarters in Juneau believes that there may
be reason to question this conclusion, I think it would be best for
another Assistant Attorney General to prepare an opinion on the
subject. I remain willing to provide whatever assistance is
requested.
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